
Saffron Walden Town Council  

Assets & Services July 2022 Agenda 5 Wedding feedback email  

 

Subject: Wedding 
 
Hello, 
 
Claire could you please pass this on to Saffron Walden Town Council (SWTC) 
 
Nicky and I held our wedding at the Town Hall and reception at Bridge End Gardens on the 18th 
June. We wanted thank all at SWTC for the amazing day we had. The gardens are stunning and a 
credit to the team behind it. 
 
But, more importantly we wanted to extend a personal thank you to Claire, Nathan and Steven for 
their support, professionalism, care and attention. We could not have made the day that special 
without them. Collectively they could not do enough to help us before, during and after the event. 
They are a credit to SWTC, you should be proud of them.  
 
Kind regards 
 


